
 

Spring Term Clubs. 
 

January 2020 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Please find the clubs list for this term on the attached letter. 
 
This term we are going to organise the clubs using the online booking system on ParentPay. 
 
If your child would like to take part in any of the clubs allocated for their year group, please 
use ParentPay to request a place and give permission for them to take part, by Friday 17th 
January. Please note that for the Homework Club and Outdoor Club, no online booking will 
be needed. The homework club is for anyone wanting to do their homework and this 
doesn’t need to be booked. We will give separate invitation letters for the Friday Outdoor 
Club when the activities have been arranged. At that point places can be requested. 
 
For after school clubs run by school, you will receive a letter to confirm their place. All 
school clubs run by the school will start the week beginning Monday 20th January, unless 
the member of staff in charge informs you otherwise. 
 
Some clubs may have limited space and these will be allocated on a first come, first served 
basis. If your child wishes to take part in a club, we ask that they attend on a regular basis 
as many of the clubs are often oversubscribed. If for any reason your child is unable to 
attend a session please contact the school office, so that the message can be passed on to 
the member of staff concerned.  
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you require any further information. 
 
Many thanks for your support. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Adrian Clements 


